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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
 
SUBJECT: GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for 
Council’s approval: 
 
 
#15/19 Volunteer Burnaby 
  12th Annual Festival of Volunteers   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT an in-kind grant up to the amount of $1,000 in support of printing costs be 

awarded to Volunteer Burnaby, for the 12th Annual Festival of Volunteers. 
 
 

REPORT 
  
An application was received from Volunteer Burnaby requesting an in-kind grant to 
assist with the cost of printing posters and handbills for the annual Festival of 
Volunteers, to be held on Saturday, 2015 April 18 at Brentwood Town Centre. 

 
 Request: $1,000 In-Kind Printing    CPA:  2014 – $1,000 In-Kind Printing 

                2013 – $1,000 In-Kind Printing 

                    2012 – $1,000 In-Kind Printing 

 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that an in-kind grant up to the 
amount of $1,000 be awarded to Volunteer Burnaby for 2015. 
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#15/20 BC School for the Deaf 
  Alumni Association 
  
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant request be denied. 
 

REPORT 
 
An application was received from the BC School for the Deaf requesting a grant to 
assist with the cost of hosting the 15th Reunion Open House to be held at South Slope 
Elementary School / Burnaby South Secondary (BCSD) in Burnaby from June 30 – July 
4. The Open House will have approximately 400 in attendance to celebrate this event.   
 
 Request: Unspecified  CPA:   2014 – No Application 
                2013 – No Application 
                    2012 – No Application 
                    
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
 
 
 
#15/21  Burnaby Neighbourhood House  
  Neighbourhood House Week 
  
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant request be denied 

 
REPORT 

   
An application was received from Burnaby Neighbourhood House requesting a grant in 
support of Neighbourhood House Week from May 4 – 10.  This celebration will include 
13 other Neighbourhood Houses throughout the Lower Mainland promoting community 
engagement and providing a welcoming place for community members.   

 
 Request: $1,500 In-Kind Printing  CPA: 2014 - $5,000 Daycare start up 

 2013 - TABLED (Gilpin Daycare Site) 

 2012 - No Application 

 

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
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#15/22  Nikkei Place Foundation  
  2015 Golf Tournament 
  
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant request be denied. 
 

REPORT 
       
An application was received from the Nikkei Place Foundation requesting a green fee 
waiver in support of seniors living at the Nikkei Home in Burnaby and their fight against 
dementia.  This 10th Annual Golf Tournament will be held for the third time at the 
Riverway Golf Course on Friday, 2015 May 29.   

 
 Request: $9,260 CPA: 2014 - No Application 
 2013 - No Application 
 2012 - No Application 
      
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
 
 
#15/23  BC Sports Hall of Fame  

 Sponsorship for Christine Sinclair  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant request be denied. 

 
  REPORT 

 
An application was received from the BC Sports Hall of Fame requesting a grant to 
assist with banquet costs to sponsor Christine Sinclair’s induction into the BC Sports 
Hall of Fame as a member of the 2012 Olympic Women’s Soccer Team. The Banquet 
of Champions will be held at the Vancouver Convention Centre on 2015 May 28. 
 
 Request: $6,000 CPA: 2014 - No Application 
 2013 - No Application  
     2012 - No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
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#15/24 Heights Garden Society   

  Maintenance 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant request be denied. 
 

REPORT 
    
An application was received from Heights Garden Society requesting a grant in support 
of maintenance costs for utilities, fencing, composting and the installation of an irrigation 
system to assist with the beautification and community stewardship of the 
neighbourhood garden. 
 
 Request: Unspecified  CPA: 2014 - No Application 

     2013 - No Application 
     2012 - No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 

Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 

 

Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 

 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Member 


